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Summary

Following its launch in September 2021, this is an update on the BHR Health and Care 
Academy and its next steps. 

Recommendations

The Health and Wellbeing Board (HWBB) is asked to note the invitation. Following the 
information provided, the HWBB should discuss any issues that need further exploration 
with BHRUT representatives.

Reasons for report

BHRUT is committed to keeping all stakeholders informed of its plans and objectives and 
to invite comment and discussion on all aspects of its activities. 

Background Papers Used in the Preparation of the Report: None 

List of appendices: 

Appendix 1: BHR Health and Care Academy Update

Appendix 2: AHP Deep Dive Event
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